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SEPTEMBER 7, 2017

NEBRASKA HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS ENCOURAGED TO APPLY FOR  UNITED
STATES SENATE YOUTH PROGRAM

The United States Senate Youth Program (USSYP) has begun its annual statewide selection process. Two Nebraska
students will join 102 other delegates March 3-10, 2018 for the program’s 56th annual Washington Week.
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